ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
SOUTH EAST WATER MEETING FOR BUSINESSES
Dear All
As previously circulated, there is a meeting on the 29th October for residents and businesses to meet with South East Water to discuss the planned works commencing in January 2020.

I have received feedback from a number of businesses that October is too late for them in order to plan for the affect the works are going to have on them. Taking this into consideration, South East Water have agreed to hold a meeting earlier to meet with just businesses. 

The meeting on the 29th October will still go ahead as planned for residents. 
All businesses in Alfriston are invited to attend the below meeting:

Wednesday 14th August, 18:00 – 19:00 in the Old Chapel Centre, Alfriston

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Kind Regards 

Victoria Rutt

Clerk and RFO
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